
What’s your story of Latino life in South Florida? Does it involve food? 
Language? Culture? Family? Is it funny, poignant – or a little bit loco? Here’s 
your chance to celebrate and showcase your most memorable memories.

Saturday, September 19, 2015
3:00 – 5:00 pm

Library 308
Free and open to the public

Seating is limited
Refreshments will be served

Join professional storyteller Caren Neile, PhD, 
for an enlightening and entertaining session 
that helps you overcome shyness, paint  
pictures with words, use your voice and  
body to your best advantage, and much  
more. Then, share your own brief stories with 
others in an informal and welcoming setting. 

Selected stories from participants will air 
Sunday, October 11, at 4:00 pm, on Miami  
public radio WLRN 91.3 FM and will appear  
on the Public Storyteller website.

For more information, contact  
Merlene Nembhard at 305.899.4051 
or mnembhard@barry.edu.

This event is presented by the Monsignor William Barry Memorial Library and is made possible by the  
“Latino Americans: 500 Years of History” grant from the National Endowment of Humanities and the American 

Library Association. Local partners include Brockway Memorial Library, Miami Shores Fine Arts Commission, 
WLRN/Folk and Acoustic Music and Public Storyteller Project.

Caren Neile, PhD


